
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Directors FROM: Director Tony Estremera, 
Board Ethics & Conduct Ad 
Hoc Committee Chair 

SUBJECT:  
S
Retention of Jenica Maldonado of Renne 
Public Law Group for Investigation re: 
Director Kremen 

DATE: May 20, 2022 

Valley Water has retained the Renne Public Law Group to conduct a confidential and independent 
investigation regarding Director Kremen concerning the issues approved by the Board.  Partner Jenica 
Maldonado is the lead investigator assigned to the matter and has initiated the investigation.  Ms. 
Maldonado can be reached by email at jmaldonado@publiclawgroup.com or 415-848-7200. 
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